

Tel: 01603-454569 www.wejs.co.uk

'Our ambition is to offer the best education and experience for our children so that each of them is supported to be the best they can be'.

Headteacher: Mrs C Parry-Jones office@westearlhamjunior.norfolk.sch.uk

Monday 17th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have recently noticed that people have not been parking in the correct places. This is dangerous and could cause an accident. The safety and well being of ALL children is our PRIORITY.



Keep the children safe by



- Parking in a safe, legal space.
- Travelling at a slow, safe speed.
- Helping your child to designated, safe crossing points.
- Following the highway code as a pedestrian or driver.
- Being considerate and respectful of one another.

For the **children's safety** please



- DO NOT park on zig zags
- DO NOT park on double yellow lines
- DO NOT park on corners of roads so that pedestrians can't see to cross.
- DO NOT park at or on crossing points.
- DO NOT park on the roundabout.

If you would like further information about parking safely on the school run then please visit https://www.think.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/roads/road-safety/parking-safely-on-the-school-run and visit https://www.think.gov.uk/resource/take-the-lead-game/ for an interactive game that educates KS2 children on road safety.

We thank you for your ongoing support in keeping the children safe and for being responsible members of the school and local community.

Kind regards,

Ms. Parry Jones and all WEJS Staff

